
FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday  15th September  2023
This half term our school focus is: Kindness

Dates for your Diary
Friday 22nd September- Seals Trip to Truro Museum.
Monday 23rd October –Half Term- School closed to pupils.

Praise Certificates

Dolphins-   Lily and Alex 
M

Seals-  Rosie and Keira
Starfish – Tommy and 

Ottilie

Congratulations 
Everybody!

We have two exciting trips / events on Friday next week for Years 1-4:

Please can all Year 1 parents who have not yet contacted the office, advise what their child would like to order for lunch af ter the Multiskills session at Penryn 
College.

Can all Year 2, 3, & 4 parents who have not returned the form or consented online for the Royal Cornwall Museum Trip, please advise if your child needs a 
school packed lunch to be ordered (which I have to order from the kitchen on Monday). Anyone who I have not had a reply from by Monday lunchtime I will 

assume is having a school packed lunch. Thank you!
Mrs. Tucker

Attendance Trophy

Dolphins 94.1%

Seals 98.5%

Starfish 93.2%

Congratulations, 

Again, Seals! 
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Don’t they all look amazing in their new 
kit?  

The sporting league heats this week, were 
tough for our very new teams;  but they all 

played with gusto, enthusiasm and 
displayed incredible sportsmanship.  

Well done, Flushing! 
We just couldn’t be prouder of you all!  

Thank you to Mrs. Wilcox and Mr. Mutsaers 
for coaching and supervising them, and to 
all the parents, supporting events such as 

these.  
It really means a lot to us all!
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